
NOTICE OF  
CANCELATION OF MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Workforce Development 
Board Youth Committee has canceled the April 11, 2024, Regular Meeting, 
commencing at the hour of 10:00 A.M. A Special Meeting may be scheduled in the 
near future.  
 
For additional information refer to Orange County Workforce Development Board 
website: https://workforce.ocgov.com/oc-workforce-development-board  
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